
Comment for planning application WSCC/030/21
Application
number

WSCC/030/21

Name Chris Heath

Address HYES FARM, GUILDFORD ROAD, GUILDFORD ROAD, HORSHAM, RH12 3BX

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments I know nothing about the need for another clay pit but the location in a remote area and miles from 
any local brickworks, with all the transport thereby involved just seems wrong and contrary to 
government policy. 
As regards the inter twined waste site, national policy states that these should be located in built up 
areas on brownfield sites - this is neither.  
HGV traffic implications would appear to be quite horrendous on narrow country roads, further 
exacerbated by the access route effectively sharing the woods with walkers, riders and cyclists with all 
the dangers that implies. I use the road quite regularly between Rudgwick and Loxwood and the 
impact at the site entrance is clearly going to be dire. 
Reference is made in the temporary closure of a footpath where temporary equates to 33 years - for 
many of us that is well beyond our lifetime and to me that is just a laughable definition of temporary. 
This is mixed woodland currently enjoyed by both people and wildlife alike which will massively 
damaged by this development. 
Please ensure this application is rejected. 
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